From: Beth DeRooy <bethderooy@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 8:39 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA PERS 1

CAUTION:External email.
Dear Sirs and Madames:

| strongly support the permanent COLA for PERS 1 participants. Purchasing power is diminished especially with
inflation. | urge you to vote for this. Thanks for all you do.

Beth DeRooy
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



